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Calendar: 

 
CWCA Club Meetings – Nov. 6 – at CFPA, 16 Meriden Rd, Rockfall, CT - 10am-2pm.   
                                                **** Clocks change on this date **** 
                                         December Meeting & Annual Holiday Party will be at New England  
                                         Carousel Museum, Bristol  Dec. 4 from  10am-2pm 
 

Open Carving Night – Nov. 9   7-9 pm at Bristol Carousel Museum; and every second Wednesday. 

New England Air Museum show – Nov. 13  with Ct WoodTurners.  Set up @ 9a  show 10-3. 
 
 

For additional info on a calendar events, check club web site at www.ctwoodcarvers.org. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

   

 

Currently Serving CWCA Officers: 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 
VP & Treas.        Michael Audette 860-388-7874 Newsletter Mike Schulde 860-379-5805 
Membership Mark Austin 860-283-2177 Web Liaison  Lynda Zibbideo         203-686-1207 

    
                             TIME TO ‘RE-UP’!  Please send $15.00 to Mark Austin to renew membership For 2022.  Failure to 
renew membership will mean that you will be dropped from the mailing list.  Checks should be made 
to ‘CWCA’ & mailed with form to: CWCA Membership, 258 Campville Rd, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
 

October Meeting 

   

     

    

Greetings!! 
 
“The Spirit of Wood” Show is now behind us. The fall colors were great for those that made the trip to 
the show with the leaves dropping like snow! The birches dropping all their leaves on que, leaving a 
yellow blanket of Mother’s Nature beauty for us to enjoy. Best to those who entered the show and to 
those who won ribbons!! 
 
Remember …..clean edges, clean cuts and safety first. Keep the chips falling and remember there is 
never a mistake, just a minor interruption  on the way to a perfect carving!!  
 
And remember other “items” can be carved!  Ice, watermelons, cantalopes, and even pumpkins are 
foods that can be carved so, have a great time carving your Halloween or your Happy Thanksgiving 
pumpkin or…what ever else you want!!!!  
 
The pres 

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org/
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M. Schulde, 126 Goose Green Rd., Barkhamsted, CT  06063 

CWCA at Connecticut Valley School of 

Woodworking open house! 


